
The Sumner County Health Department 
has recommended to the schools, any 
indoor activities (including SUMMER PSQ 
programs), will require the wearing of 
masks through next week. 

SUMMER PSQ will meet at the TRACK 
through next week. Due to the holiday, 
SUMMER PSQ participants are off until this 
coming Monday, July 6th. On Monday, here 
are the groups and their times. PLEASE 
BRING YOU OWN WATER BOTTLES AS 
YOU WILL NOT HAVE ACCESS TO THE 
SCHOOL! 

6:30AM - 7:30AM High School Group - Mon thru Thu 
7:30AM - 8:30AM Middle School Group - Mon thru Thu 
8:30AM - 9:30AM Elementary Group - Mon & Wed Only 

Masks are not required outside as social 
distancing can be maintained. 

               


